
Summer Term Clubs 2025 – Extra Curriculum Activities 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Listed below are the clubs, which will commence week beginning Monday 28th April. The last session will be during the week beginning the 30th June (unless stated 

otherwise). Please encourage your child to come along and respond to this letter by emailing the Admin Team by Tuesday 8th April. In your response please state, 

your child’s name, year group, the club/s they would like to attend and who will be collecting them. 

If you are interested in helping out with one of the clubs or would like to run your own club for the children please get in touch, any new and interesting ideas are 

always welcome.  

Teacher run KS1 clubs finish at 4pm, KS2 clubs finish at 4.15pm, please arrive promptly to collect your child (ren).   Please ensure you are on time to collect your 

child/ren.  If parents/carers are late on more than 3 occasions, then children will no longer be able to come to the club.  

  

Teacher run clubs  

 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  

KS2 Athletics Club  

 

KS2 Rounders 

 

 

 

Year 6 Invitation only maths club this will run for 2 more 

sessions on 30th April and 7th May 

KS2 Art Club  

 

With the Ball – Cheerleading – 10 

weeks:  

28th April to 14th July 2025 

(PAID) 

 https://with-the-ball-sports-

coaching.classforkids.io/info/212 

 

Rec and KS1 Multiskills  Ali Dixon – Gym Club – Y1-3 finishes at 4.15pm 

£2.00 per session – payable upfront via Parentpay – please let 

Admin Team know.  Children must wear shorts, leotards/t-

shirts. 

KS2 Computing Club  

Kids with bricks   

3 weeks: 28th April, 12th and 19th 

May 2025 (PAID)  

www.kidswithbricks.com 

KS2 Drama Club 

This club is capped at 15 children. It is 

vital that children attend every session 

as they will be working towards a 

performance. 

 

With the Ball – Multi Hock – 4 weeks: 30th April to 21st May 

(PAID) 

https://with-the-ball-sports-

coaching.classforkids.io/info/208 

Rec and KS1  

Little Lights Club 

 

If your child signs up to a club is it important that you understand it is a commitment for the whole term and they should attend each week.  If a child misses a session 

without a valid reason they will not be allowed to continue.  Only children who are on a club’s register will be able to take part, we cannot accommodate children 

watching on the side. Children should wear the school PE kit for after school activities – no home clothes please.   

Thank you for your support. 

 

Clare Howells - Headteacher 
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